Hi parents,

Hope you all are enjoyed the
weekend! This week we learned about genetics and made
shamrocks in honor of Saint Patricks Day! We are so excited
to hold our next Ladies in Training Session next Friday,
April 3rd.

This week we
learned more about the human genome and DNA! We started off
by popcorn reading a short passage explaining what DNA is
and discussing DNA replication and why DNA is important. We
also talked about mutations in DNA and what DNA looks like.
The girls then reviewed the information with a few questions
on the passage and we discussed other ideas that they were
interested in with regards to genetics. The girls also
created paper shamrocks in honor of Saint Patricks Day. To
celebrate the holidays, the girls brought heart shaped four
leaf clovers home.

For
those who have paid the material fee, thank you! If you
haven't done so, please bring a $30 check with your
daughter to the next session. Thanks!

Have a great day,

Isabelle on behalf of Ladies in Training
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